
Ontario Commission
Energy de l'énergie
Board de l'Ontario

By Fax 519-725-4864

January 31, 2020

Dear Ms Hood:

As per telephone Conversation with our Project Advisor Zora Crnojacki, Attached is the
Procedural Order No. 1 related to the application EB-2019-0159 by Enbridge Gas Inc.
The application is to construct 10.2 kilometers of natural gas pipeline and associated
facilities between the Kirkwall Valve Site and the Hamilton Valve Site in the City of
Hamilton. Enbridge Gas Inc. has also applied for approval of its Integrated Resource
Planning Proposal.

The Procedural Order No.1 sets the initial procedural step in the OEB's process and
is sent to all who asked to be granted a registered intervenor status and to all who sent
comments to the OEB related to this application.

Thank you

Mona Habashy


